
 

 
December 13, 2024 

 
DAY 5 

 

 
• December Bus Passes are now available for pick up at the Maples office for all 

students enrolled in the Jordan Principal Program. 

 

• Reminder to all volleyball players, make sure to hand in your jersey before the 

end of the week. A fee will be added to your account if you don’t get it in. 

 

• In Soccer action last night the boys beat Oak Park 5-0.  Goals were scored by 

Joe, Raf and Trey.  With the Win, the boys record is now 6-4. 

 

• A Big Congratulations to all our Grade 9 Science Students for an Excellent 

Science Fair! A Job Well Done!  Thank you to all the student volunteers and 

staff that helped judge! 

 

• All Students registered for University English 42U with Mx. Brown and Calculus 

42U with Mr. Peters for 2nd Semester, please attend a meeting @3:45 in the 

Library on Wednesday, Dec. 18th.  You will be registering for the U of W 

Courses.  Please bring a printed copy of your Transcript, and your Permanent 
Resident Card or Student Visa.  If you have questions, please see Ms. Streilein 

in Seaford Student Services, 2nd Floor. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

   


